                                       Proposed Paper Outline
During our 2007 meeting in Tampa it was suggested that an outline of the proposed paper be developed. This has not yet been done for two reasons. First, as discussed in our last meeting, we need answers to at least some of the questions raised during the meeting before we can properly structure a paper. None of those questions have been answered and they should be answered to the satisfaction of the WG before initial work on the paper proceeds. The second reason there is no proposed outline is that there seems to be little new information recorded for the latest torsional events. This would have helped us considerably in providing focus for our study and direction for the paper.     
